NASHS ACADEMIC SUPPORT CONTRACT FOR ALL STUDENTS



Dear Parent/ Guardian

To support students with their studies, the NASHS Library will be open to students from 3.05 to 4.00pm each Wednesday for academic support. Teaching staff from learning areas will be available for subject-specific assistance at this time. If you agree to your child attending academic support in the Library on Wednesdays, please sign and have your child return this form to the Library.

Students will be required to sign in when they arrive and notify Library staff if they leave early. Transport arrangements to home are the responsibility of the parent. Please also be advised that while we will keep a register of students who attend, staff will not be contacting parents to advise if their child is/is not in the Library during this time. Students are required to take responsibility of informing their parents.

Yours sincerely		
Mrs Barbara McNeill		
Head of Library Services		
I	give permission for	(year)
to attend the Library after hours on a r	regular basis. They will sign in on the regis	ter book and either
complete homework, an assignment,	do research, study, read an English novel	or complete online literacy
or numeracy activities.		
PARENT SIGNATURE	DATE	
I	agree to the conditions of attending aca	ademic support and will
strive to "be my best" at all sessions.		
STUDENT SIGNATURE		